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Greetings to all our Families
and Friends of Meadowcare!

Another month and, at the
beginning, we had sunshine
and now, as we write, we
have snow!

Halloween has
been and gone.

We acknowledge
calendar events

as it gives us a
sense of where

we are at. 
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We had Guy Fawkes and the history
behind the Gunpowder Plot.

Elizabeth remembered the poem
“November, November the 5th of

November”.

And yes… another party. Johnny,
a regular entertainer here sang
Elvis, Neil Diamond, Johnny
Cash but with a Jazz flavour. We
loved it.  Maureen loved it
especially. We danced, we sang
and plenty glamour in the
lounge.
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One event, in November, which seemed to
have a life of its own was Poppy Day
Remembrance.

 It evolved into a living history event. Thank
you for the incredible reminiscence sharing
around the long table. We extended it with a
tea party, an art display of red poppies. We
passed around Ration Books. All it needed
was a few woodbines to go around, Tony
suggested.
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Christmas is coming and the
Meadowcare Elves have
shopped ‘til they dropped.
We look forward to spoiling
our lovely people living here.

It was birthday time for Bob and Christine, and
more celebrations to come (look out for pics). 
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Wedding Anniversary time for
Diane and John, huge
congrats to you both!



Newsletter November
2024

Last but not least, our employee nomination goes
to all the staff . Thank you families for nominating

everyone at Meadowcare Home.
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“To love a person is to see all of their magic,
and to remind them of it when they have

forgotten.” -Anonymous


